
Bethlehem Continues On-site and  

Video Worship Options  

During July  
 

I was glad when they said to me,  
“Let us go to the house of the LORD!”   

Psalm 122:1 
 

The Board of Elders has determined that Bethlehem will continue with on-site 

worship using proper precautions on Sundays, during the month of July.  Please 

see below or check the church web-site for the guidelines of our building 

reopening.  There will be live streaming or video recording if you are unable to 

attend worship, we will continue to have a recording of a service on the church 

Website @ Bethlehemsaginaw.org    

Our two worship services each Sunday will continue to be identical.  The Board of 

Elders recognizes that many people have a preference for the style of worship but 

ask your patience as we work through this pandemic together.  Please bear with 

us and be adaptable as we walk together as one family at Bethlehem.  When it is 

possible, we will return to our pre-pandemic worship styles.  During the summer 

months if you have an activity planned you can attend at 9 am, or if you want to 

sleep in a little you may attend at 10:30 am.  This provides a perfect opportunity 

for you to interact with a portion of the congregation you do not always see.   

Bethlehem will continue to follow the recommendations of the CDC, our 

government, and Michigan District LC-MS leadership.  Remember that all the 

precautions listed are not just for your safety but for the comfort and safety of all 

those attending.  We continue to love our neighbor and show honor and respect 

to those in authority.  



The Elders remind you that if you are in high risk category, are sick, are running a 

temperature, have difficulty breathing or have been in contact with someone 

having the coronavirus with-in the past 14 days please stay home and stay safe 

for yourself and others safety. 

 

 
 


